
 

 

 

From: jon jenkins 
To: CBSC@DGS 
Subject: EV Charging for multi family dwellings 
Date: Friday, September 17, 2021 8:43:14 PM 

CAUTION: This email originated from a NON-State email address. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
are certain of the sender’s authenticity. 

The new building standards for EV Charging in single family homes are really good, but they 
currently only cover about 40% of multi family dwellings.  Not every EV owner drives a Tesla 
and requiring all new apartments and condos to be accessible for all EV owners will help 
make it easier for more people to go electric.  Thank you for considering this. 

Jon Jenkins 
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